
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I strongly support passage of HB 2578 which will help reduce the influence of monied out-side interests 
in Oregon's elections. 
 
I am tired of having "the best government money can buy".  It isn't the best for the people, only the 
purchasers.  Passage of HB 2578 will encourage and enable more citizens to step up to represent their 
communities. 
 
Again, I urge you to vote yes for passage of HB 2578. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Mary Storm 
277 NE Conifer Blvd Unit 7 
Corvallis, OR 97330-4198 
 
 
 


